The tenders received were opened on 27/09/2023 in the presence of the bidders (a few
were absent) and Shri R K Pandian, RM-WRO and Shri Jitendra Makhija, SM (HO)
attending the proceedings through WEBEX meeting. Only the technical bids were
opened and the financial bids shall be opened only for the bidders fitting in the technical
parameters.

The bidders and our officials, during the meeting, were informed that due to Half-year
closing work and audit work, the procedure of assessing the technical bids may take a
longer time and accordingly the opening of financial bids may get delayed. Branch shall
inform to all the bidders successful in Technical bids on e-mail, the date of opening of
financial bids.
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